CHAMINADE HIGH SCHOOL

ONE

MADONNA ACADEMY

45 TH CLASS OF 1979 REUNION

CHAMINADE-MADONNA COLLEGE PREPARATORY

A message from the CMCP Alumni Association on behalf of the Class of 1979

Dear 1979 Chaminade-Madonna graduate,

The Chaminade-Madonna Class of 1979 is planning its 45th Reunion for sometime in 2024. If you are interested in helping plan this event, please visit the Chaminade-Madonna College Preparatory of Hollywood, Florida Class of 1979 Facebook site at https://www.facebook.com/groups/58348169940 or send an email to CMClassof197945threunion@gmail.com.

DONATE TODAY TO HELP US

TRANSFORM
OUR NEEDS INTO A REALITY

2023-2024 Annual fund

CLICK HERE TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE





CALLING ALL ALUMNI!

Need to update your contact information? Click here to make sure you receive all the latest Chaminade-Madonna news and event details.









